March 1, 1989

SPECIAL MEETING

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, March 1, 1989 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Joseph Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta and Ronald Golba present.

The purpose of the meeting was to adopt Resolution 5-1989 which will place the question "Do you favor the issuance of Licenses to conduct small games of chance in the Township of Shenango?" on the ballot for the primary election to be held on May 16, 1989.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to adopt Resolution 5-1989.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Shinsky to adjourn.

₹eresa K. Sibeto

Secretary/Treasurer